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January 12, 2010  Via e-mail only to: vchristensen@mveirb.nt.ca  

  
 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938 
2nd Floor – 5102 - 50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT  
X1A 2N7 
 
 
Attention: Mr. Vern Christensen, Executive Director, MVEIRB;  
 
 
Re:  Developers Assessment Report  
        Tyhee NWT Corp’s  Yellowknife Gold Project 
 File EA0809-003 
 
 
We have noticed that in the MVEIRB’s December 2009 monthly news letter it states: 
 
“A proposed open pit gold mine, this project is located 88 kilometres north of 
Yellowknife, near the former Discovery mine sit The Review Board is waiting for 
Tyhee’s Developer’s Assessment Report, expected January 2010.” 
 
Tyhee NWT Corp would like to update the MVEIRB that we expect to submit the Developers 
Assessment Report (DAR) in the second quarter of 2010.  The actual submission date will be 
conveyed to the MVEIRB once the Pre-Feasibility Study, currently underway, is completed and 
that the findings of the Pre-Feasibility Study can be incorporated into the DAR in a timely 
manner. 
 
Should you have any questions related to this matter, please contact me on my cell 780-975-2550.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by H.R. Wilson 
 
Hugh R. Wilson 
Vice President–Environment and Community Affairs 
 


